
Thank you very much for organizing the GoGBA mission to 
Shenzhen. We feel deeply honoured and have gained a lot of 
insights, and a deeper understanding of the development 
direction of China.

Mr Angus Lam, Sales Manager
Aquaculture Technologies Asia Limited 
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I am writing to thank you for the invaluable business 
connections throughout the study tour you have provided me 
recently.  The connections assist the industry in exploring 
registration, laws and regulations of health supplements in 
China.  

Joanne Cheung, Honorary President
Hong Kong Health Food Association
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Having heard HKTDC's insights, we now recognise the 
opportunities available in the Greater Bay Area, particularly 
in Qianhai.

Vincent de Saint-Exupéry, founder
Orbis Alliance
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Compliments 


